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Paws Humane Society’s Community Cat Program Will Hold a TNR Day for Unowned, Outdoor Feral Cats

COLUMBUS, GA. April 10, 2023 — Paws Humane Society’s Community Cat Program will hold its first TNR Day of 2023!

This event is for outdoor, unowned feral cats, 3 months or older ONLY. In addition to spay-neuter, all cats will receive a
rabies vaccine, an FVRCP vaccine, a dose of flea medication, and a mandatory left ear tip.

TNR DAY Details:
e Date and Location: Saturday, April 15th — 4900 Milgen Road, Columbus, GA 31907.
e Drop Off —=7:30 a.m. - 11 a.m. Must be in line before 11 a.m. No appointment is necessary.
e Pick Up—4:00 p.m.

More Information:

e Muscogee County Residents: FREE — complete a voucher upon arrival for drop-off. Must provide a valid
ID/Driver’s License. No limit to the number of cats.

¢ Non-Muscogee County Residents: $35 per cat. No limit to the number of cats.

No appointment is necessary

Must arrive before 11 AM

All cats must be in humane live traps

No carriers allowed

For more information regarding TNR DAY, please call 678-689-4323 or email Erin Dodds at edodds@pawshumane.org or
visit https://pawshumane.org/event/tnr-day/
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About Paws Humane Society

Paws Humane Society is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization whose mission is to enrich the lives of both animals and
people as a solution-based community resource for animal welfare by providing high-volume and high-quality
spay/neuter, rescue, and adoption services, volunteer opportunities, outreach, and education. Paws vision is to be the
regional leader for animal welfare in adoption, spay-neuter, outreach, and education to ultimately create a No-Kill
Community. Paws is supported by private contributions from the citizens of our community.

About the Community Cat Program

Community cats are the unowned stray or feral cats who live outdoors in our neighborhoods. This program offers a
humane, effective way to reduce the number of cats living on our streets by offering free spay-neuter surgery for
Muscogee County residents only or a discounted $35 fee for non-Muscogee county residents.
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